
We are committed to becoming more 
accessible for Neurodivergent People

We will watch the film “A Town for All”

We will put in place visual supports (if possible)

We will aim to communicate clearly

We will provide a quiet space (where possible)

We will do our best to make other sensory
accommodations (where possible)

We will respect different ways of 
communicating, thinking and behaving

Neurodivergent Friendly Town


